
During Book Week (18  August until the 22  August) the K-6 EAL/D
team would like to invite parents/carers to help us celebrate the rich
cultural diversity in our school community.
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If you speak and read fluently in another language and would be willing
to read a picture book aloud to our K–6 students, we’d love to have you
share a story from your culture.

If you're interested, please email Angela Troianos at:
angela.troianos@dow.catholic.edu.au by 3pm Friday 8  August.th

 In your email, let us know:
The language you can read in
The title of the picture book you will be reading in your language.
If you would prefer to read the picture book in person or pre record
yourself reading.

Please note that there are limited spots available. 
Thank you for helping us build a love of language, literacy, and culture!

Angela Troianos 
K-6 EAL/D Teacher

Can You Read in Another Language? 

Share a Story from Your Culture!
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